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Sadly we say farewell to Mr Williams and

. . wish him all the success for the future. We
Start Day Start Time also welcome Mr Obada who will be
LT joining us as a Year 3 teacher and Mr

3rd September 8:25am 2:40pm Wilkinson who will be joining us in
September 2020 as a Year 4 teacher, as

7th September 8:45am 3:00pm Mrs Kaur will be taking maternity leave.
We will also be welcoming back Mrs

4™ September 8:35am 2:50 pm Paxton as a Teaching Assistant from

Alexandra Infants’ School

8™ September 8:55am 3.10pm

It is absolutely essential that you arrive at the exact stated times. If you arrive earlier, you must wait
away from the school grounds. If you are late, you will have to wait to collect your child as the next
set of children will be leaving.

Should you have pupils at the Infants’ school and times overlap, please take the Infant pupil first and
the Junior child second.

Only one parent/carer must bring or collect children from school. Where possible, please drop your
child off by the gate.

To avoid congestion and unnecessary close contact with other people, please, follow our one way
system and enter the grounds using the gate leading to the conservatory and leave using the
gate passing the trim trail area as soon as you have collected your child. (Should you need ot
speak to a member of staff, please call ahead for an appointment).

Please use your Parentpay account to pre pay for your child’s lunches and school ties. If you have not set up an account,
please contact Mrs Leigh at the school office who will provide you with a username and password

If you are going on a foreign holiday over the summer break, please contact the school office before you return your child
back to school.

School Lunches

Please use your Parentpay account to pre pay for your child’s lunches .If you have not set up an account, please contact Mrs
Leigh at the school office who will provide you with a username and password

I would like to thank all parents and carers who have become teachers over the past few months, who have assisted their
child in home learning. We know it has not been easy juggling home school, working from home, childcare and other
demands on your time. We look forward to getting all the children back to school and getting them back into routines and
ready to learn. We hope you have enjoyed reading about their achievements in their school reports.

We wish you a restful summer break and look forward to seeing everybody safely back in school in September 2020.




AUTUMN TERM 2020

Teacher Training Day
Teacher Training Day
School open for pupils

Half Term

Teacher Training Day
School opens for pupil

Schools Close

SPRING TERM 2021

Teacher Training Day
School open for pupils

Half Term

Schools Close
Good Friday
SUMMER TERM 2021
Schools Open
May Day

Teacher Training Day
Half Term

School opens for pupils
Schools Close

Tuesday, 1% September
Wednesday, 2nd September
Thursday, 3rd September

Monday, 26th to Friday, 30" October

Monday, 2" November
Tuesday, 3" November

Friday, 18th December

Monday, 4™ January
Tuesday, 5" January

Monday, 15th to Friday, 19th
February (inclusive)

Thursday, 1% April
Friday, 2™ April

Monday, 19th April

Monday, 3rd May
Friday, 28" May
Monday, 31 May to Friday, 4" June
(inclusive)

Monday, 7" June
Wednesday, 215 July
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